
October 2 2019 

COUNTY OF EL DORADO 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

Planning and Building Department (Planning) 

2850 Fairlane Court, Building C 

Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Sir, 

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing 
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We refer to your above said letter dated September 18, 2019 and would like to write our 

comment, as the owner of 104-400-013, we don't want the change of from 30 feet to 0 feet 

to allow for construction of a single family residence. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Shun On Chan & Wai Har Sit 


